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26/02/2025  10:58:422025/0462/P OBJ Ian Morley Is this a joke? I live in Phoenix House and the proposed front door looks absolutely hideous. It is not in 

keeping with the surroundings. Phoenix House and the adjacent theatre dates back to the 1930s; this modern 

entrance looks totally out of place. The window panes allow those on the street to see into the building which 

is a security risk.  Whilst I do not object in principle to the entrance being updated, it must blend in with the 

surrounding area. I totally object to these plans as the currently stand.
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